
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Fraser Coast Career Pathways Program invites you to: 

Apprenticeship and Traineeship  

Information Evening for Parents and 
Carers  

                        
 
 

For enquires please: kirsty@frasercoastcareerpathways.com.au 

Wanting to assist your child to get an Apprenticeship but 
don’t know where to start or how they work? 

Bring them in!! Come and talk to the experts. 

Wednesday 29nd May from 4.30pm – 6.30pm (Drop in at anytime) 

The HIVE, Address: 184 Boat Harbour Dr, Pialba (opposite former Bunnings site) 

There will be Apprenticeship Support Networks, Group Training Organisations and 
Apprenticeship Information Officers. The most up to date information on 
apprenticeships and traineeships.  

   

This project is part of the 
Queensland Government’s Good 
people. Good jobs: Queensland 
Workforce Strategy 2022-2032 


